
PUBLIC NOTICE/ PUBLIC HEARING 

CONDITIONAL USE IN B2 COMMERCIAL ZONING 

 181 EAST CHERRY STREET 

CITY OF COCHRAN  

 Public Hearings will be held before the City of Cochran Planning Commission on 

Thursday, November 7, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. and before the Mayor and City Council on Tuesday, 

November 12, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. Both Public Hearings will be held at the City Auditorium, 102 

N. Second Street, Cochran, Georgia. 

 Following is the proposed Conditional Use for B2 zoning:   

Hedda Kitchens, DBA All My Kids Academy II, has filed a Conditional Use Petition to open 

Daytime Childcare Facility in a B2 zoned property located at 181 E. Cherry St, Parcel A15-091. 

 Any questions regarding this proposed petition should be directed to the Cochran City 

Manager, Richard Newbern at 478-934-6346 or rnewbern@cityofcochran.com. 

The public is encouraged to attend. Masks and social distancing are encouraged. 
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